Development Clerk

From: Sal Leccese <Sal@lecesse.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 13, 2019 2:09 PM
To: cmenikotz@townofcanandaigua.org

Cc: skoss@townofcanandaigua.org; mailto:ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org;

mailto:mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: Public Hearing for Summit PPX2911,L.P. on 1/15/2019

To Whom it May Concern;

My wife Jacqueline and I are owners of 3410 Poplar Beach Rd and neighbors of the property owners seeking this variance for the construction of a stone wall and stairs.

We feel this stone wall is attractive and the wall and stairs will only add to property values and not provide any detrimental effect on the subject property, the neighbors or the neighborhood.

Therefore we strongly endorse the approval of this request.

Since we are in Florida for the winter we cannot attend the meeting.

Please consider these to be our written comments as provided in the notice and we respectfully request that they be read at the meeting by the chairperson of the meeting and entered into the minutes.

Thank you very much.

Sal and Jackie Leccese

Salvador F Leccese President LeCesse Development Corp. 650 S Northlake Blvd. Suite 450 Altamonte Springs FL 32701 www.LeCesse.com 407 645 5575 EX 303 407 230 5154 Mobile